
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Willie Gallagher 
20 September 2007 22:49 
Graeme Bissett (external contact); Susan Clark 
FW: Earl & Gogar 

Just think of the fun this is going to bring. They are going to run with this, no plans and no feeling on budget. 
Opportunity knocks!!! 

From: Willie Gallagher 
Sent: 20 September 2007 16:44 
To: Barry Cross; Steven Bell 
Subject: Earl & Gogar 

Barry I Steven, 

At my meeting with the Minister today, we discussed one of the emerging options which involves the TramStops at 
Gogar and Edinburgh Park. In essence, what would it mean for us if there was to be a new Rail Station at Gogar 
which would provide a high volume interchange with Tram. 

In a spirit of co-operation, I offered to come back with some drawings of what is might look like, where it might be best 
situated, what it would mean for the current Tram plans, what are the implications for Land, how quickly could it be 
constructed and ball-park budget implication for tie. 

Barry - could you run with this one. We need to keep the involved parties tight and I would like to get it back to John 
late Monday or Tuesday. 

Your mission should you choose to accept starts now! 

Willie 
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